
 

7/6/2017 
 
Seth Nelsen 
Paraprofessional 
Derby Middle School 
 
Hello Diane, 
 
Please accept my letter of resignation from my position at Derby Middle School. I have 
recently finished up my master's degree in music education and am looking to now 
utilize it during the oncoming school year. 
 
It was an absolute honor and pleasure to work with the administration and staff, and I 
am sincerely grateful for getting to work closely with so many excellent and committed 
teachers. If I could hope for anything, it would be that in my short time there I made 
some kind of positive difference in some the students' lives, many of whom I won't soon 
forget. I also believe I have dropped roughly ten pounds by chasing particular students 
around the 6th-grade hallways, a definite alternative to joining the track team.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to work for Derby Middle School. I wish you and all the 
staff the very best and hope to stay in touch.  
      
-Seth 
 


